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JANUARY, 2018 
10  CVSC board meeting at Anne’s 
17  CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 

 
FEBRUARY* 

3-10 FWSA Annual Ski Week Banff, Alberta, Canada (f)pg8 
10-13 BAC Post Banff trip to Jasper (f)pg9 
10-17 CVSC Beaver Creek ski week (f)pg5 
21  CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 
25-3/4 FWSA Ski Week Iditarod/Alyeska, Alaska (f)pg7 
 

MARCH 
14  CVSC board meeting at Karen’s 
21  CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 
 
*There will be no board meeting in February. 
 

UPCOMING 
 
5/1-13  CVSC Morocco (f)pg4 
7/31-8/9  CVSC Iceland  (f)pg5 
 

 

 BAC/FWSA TRIPS 
  

Please visit websites for detailed information. 
 

BAC Web site:  skibac.org  Far West Ski Assoc:  fwsa.org 
 
2018: 
6/7-10 FWSA 86th Annual Convention in Reno, NV 

 

Castro Valley, CA 94546 
www.cvskiclub.org 

JANUARY 
BIRTHDAYS 

Dean Schlax 4 
Richard Warren 7  
Connie Wolzinger 8 
Robert Petersman 8 
Carol Wulff 9 
Shirley Thompson 10 
Peggy Valley 11 
Linda Melluish 13 
David Silva 14 

Jenny Miedema 17 
Sheron Bealer 18 
Ron Zelizer 19 
Marcia Wood 20 
Cheryl Niese 20 
David Towar 22 
Jan Tadevich 29 
Suzanne White 29 
Carol Jensen-Latta 30 
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Castro Valley Ski Club Newsletter 

SkiZette Policy 
NEWSLETTER 

DEADLINE: 1st of the month 
Articles submitted by this date will be included in the fol-

lowing month's newsletter . 
Submit articles to: 

Dennie Warren, Editor  
email:  dennieluuu1@gmail.com 

 

Didn’t get your newsletter? - Change of Address? - 
PLEASE Contact Maggie Jong, VP Membership  

email:  mozoro25@gmail.com 

President’s Message Our Vice President 

Happy New Year Everyone! 
 
It was a wonderful holiday season, cele-
brations, friends and fun!!!!  Hope you all 
got what you wished for from Santa this 
year.    
 
Our weather is sure taking its time to 
make snow but we may find it will be a 
great winter just a little slow in getting here.   Our thoughts and 
prayers are with the people on the east coast who are experienc-
ing an exceptionally frigid winter.  We will wait for our snow!    
 
Our December Christmas Trolley Evening was fantastic, great 
food, wine and friends.  It was one of our highlights of the sea-
son and Pat provided a fabulous event and the trolley took us to 
see some exciting light shows in the Livermore area.    We hope 
you can join us next year if you missed it! 
 
Again, I want to thank everyone who have sent in checks to 
support the club and our charities, the checks continued coming 
into the end of December, you all contributed to the very suc-
cessful auction this year.  We will continue to support our 
members, our charities and our scholarships this year. 
 
Our Beaver Creek ski trip is coming up soon.  Our thanks to 
Tucker and Kathy for organizing this trip, it is always a fun 
time with friends and great skiing.   We look forward to more 
snow and skiing as the winter takes hold and as we go on BAC 
and Far West trips as well.    Let it Snow!! 
 
We will be having some speakers in the months ahead both for winter 
skiing and summer fun.   Hope you can join us.  Let me know if you 
have some ideas for topics you would like to hear about.   Our im-
promptu get togethers will start again in the spring. 
 
Our next general meeting is January 17, 7:00 p.m. at Don Jose's, 
hope to see you there!   
 
Best wishes for a safe and fun snow season!! 
 
Happy New Year!! 

 

Claudia 

Happy New Year to you all, it is a time 
to reflect on the past and look forward 
to this New Year. 
I hope you all had a Very Merry Christ-
mas and Santa was good to you and 
yours. The trees are coming down; dec-
orations being put away and the clear-
ance sales are going gang busters. I 
don’t know how we survive it all each 
year, this year it snuck up on me and I 
for one am glad it is a blurred memory, but a Very Good One!   
 
CVSC had a very good 2017, so many great activities for us to 
join in, ski trips, cruises, faraway places to visit, picnics, 
BBQ’s, the Christmas Trolley (don’t miss it next year, a very 
fun time) and of course our club meetings. Wow, we were 
busy!  We have so many great members to Thank for all they 
do to enrich our lives.  
 
Snow at Tahoe has been disappointing this year so far. But the 
BAC and Far West Ski Associations have many trips planned 
coming up soon to get you to the snow.  Dennie will have all 
the particulars in the newsletter. 
 
Are you ready? winter weather is here and if you are traveling 
to the snow country make sure your car is prepared to meet the 
challenge and unexpected.  You will need good tires, chains or 
cables, gloves, pliers, and kitty litter for icy roads. Check your 
fluids and make sure they are for low temperature; you will 
want a clear windshield, and don’t forget the windshield scrap-
pers. Always carry water, snacks, warm blankets, t/p and plastic 
bags in case nature calls and you are stuck on the road. Review 
your rules for driving on icy roads, downshift to slow down 
when possible, braking can cause a skid, oops, and turn into the 
skid. Turn on your 4 wheel drive or your car's rendition once 
the road starts to get slick. And, make sure you have a full tank 
of gas.  
 
See you on the 17th of January at Don Jose’s for our first meet-
ing of 2018! 
 

Anne Wilburn 

Claudia Fernandes 
President 

Anne Wilburn 
Vice President 
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Castro Valley Ski Club 
takes the Livermore Wine Trolley 

Before the trolley we enjoyed our many 
friends……. 

lots of food & drink!!!!!! 

ALL ABOARD!!!! 

Decorations & lights second 
to none!!!!! 
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 BAC JASPER 

POST EXTENSION TO BANFF SKI WEEK 

FEBRUARY 10-13, 2018 

3 nights at Four Star Jasper Lodge Fairmont Hotel 

Welcome Party in Jasper 

Cabin Farewell Party at the Jasper Fairmont 

Bus Transfer from Banff to Jasper via the Ice Fields 

Transfers from Jasper to Edmonton Airport 

 Group Air option available into Calgary and out of Edmonton 

Price: $525.00 includes transfers, amenities & lodging 

Adult Lift Ticket to Marmot Basin:  $49.00 pre-purchase price  

Mailgne Canyon Ice Walk: $45.00 to frozen waterfalls 

Send your $100 Deposit check to BAC Travel: Gail Burns, 123 Phillips Lane, Woodside, CA. 94062, gailburns@earthlink.net; 

Trip Leader: Wanda Ross, wandaful@gmail.com 
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Castro Valley, CA   94546 
www.cvskiclub.org 

 
The next meeting will be at 

 
Don Jose’s Restaurant 

3430 Village Dr. 
Castro Valley, CA 

  
(meeting starts @ 7:00 pm) 

2017/2018 Avid Skiers in Control  
 
 
President    Claudia Fernandes  925-462-6573  Claudia.fernandes4108@gmail.com 
Vice President   Anne Wilburn  925-200-2801  annewilburn@comcast.net 
VP Membership    Maggie Jong  925-447-5148  mozoro25@gmail.com 
VP Club Activities    Pat Green   925 846-7250  greendm@comcast.net 
Secretary    Phyllis May  925-371-1667  phyllismay@comcast.net  
Treasurer    Elizabeth Yagle  510-537-2099  e.and.w@sbcglobal.net 
Newsletter Editor   Dennie Warren  510 759-3415  dennieluuu1@att.net 
Web Manager   Ray Jong   925-447-5148  skibuff@comcast.net   
Travel Director   Tucker Hoffmann  925-371-1910   Tuckerhoffmann@aol.com 
Past President   Karen Wehrman  510-538-2872  kwehrman@comcast.net 
Trustee    Kathy Hoffmann   925-371-1910  tkhoffmann@comcast.net 
Safety Chair   Sandy Beecher  707-255-4139  srbeecher@aol.com 

 
WEBSITE:  www.cvskiclub.org  

SKI WITH PRIDE, LET IT RIDE, WATCH ALL SIDES 
First With Safety Awareness Slogan award sponsored by: 

 

ASPEN & SNOWMASS 

SKIZETTE FOR JANUARY, 2018 

             

WEBSITES & PHONE NUMBERS 
 
Singles league racing:    Far West Racing Assoc:  fwra.com 
slracing.tripos.com/schedule.htm   Web cams on the slopes:  magnifeye.com 
Open league racing:  olrc.org   Road conditions:  1-800-427-7623 
Weather:  nws.mbay.net/home.html   Info on all ski areas:  onthesnow.com 

Best weather website for snow:  Tahoeweatherdiscussion.com  
       
Take a bus to the slopes:  nacski.com & bayareaskibus.com 
Sierra webcam:  sierravisionsstock.com:80/sierravisions/sierra-nevada-webcams/ 

mailto:Claudia.fernandes4108@gmail.com
mailto:phyllismay@comcast.net
http://tahoeweatherdiscussion.com/
http://www.sierravisionsstock.com:80/sierravisions/sierra-nevada-webcams/

